

Gifted and Talented

Referral and Testing Window Now Available

- Referrals for gifted and talented services are being accepted
 January 8 - 30, 2024.
- Contact your campus GT Coordinator for referrals.
- Referral forms are due January 30, 2024.

LEARN MORE

Are you wondering if your child needs gifted and talented services? Learn more about gifted and talented at an informational meeting January 18, 2024 at 5:30pm at Brady Elementary.

Topics covered:

- characteristics of gifted learners
- assessment process
- campus design of services